
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 11:24 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Fwd:  

Dear Stephen,  

Please note I object to High Rise Development of 11 Storey Apartment at Bayview Ave 

(City Files: D01-20003, D02-20009) 

Thank you, 

Mei Yao Yan 

5 Thornapple Lane, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 0E4   


